Donna Johnson

S
From: Brad Sutton
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 1:04 PM
To: Mahan Kick
Cc: Leslie R. Jackson; Tom Hughes; Jeremy Konkel
Subject: Re: Johnsonville ES Additions/Renovations - Phase 2

| have reviewed and approved the set of plans submitted to our office. Please submit any changes to the plan to Donna
in .pdf format. | will review them again and contact you regarding any issues.

Brad

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 25, 2022, at 3:39 PM, Mahan Kick <mkick@sfla.biz> wrote:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Brad & Leslie,

We have received all of our comments from DPI regarding the JESAR-P2 project. We are making
revisions and plan to advertise for bids next week. As | mentioned before, this project is less then 20,000
SF, thus it is not required to go through DOI review/approval. | submitted applications and electronic
documents to Donna Johnson in Central Permitting on 3/3/2022, but have not received any comments.
We would like to schedule a time next week to deliver an updated set of contract documents (full size
prints) and take some time to review. This will give you an opportunity to ask questions, point out
concerns, and for us to share our rational in making certain design decisions. My schedule is pretty
open, so let me know if there is a convenient day/time either of you can meet.

Thanks,

Mahan

sfr+a

ARCHITECTS

Mahan R. Kick, AlA, NCARB, LEED AP

Project Manager/Architect
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